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National Association of Publicly-funded Truck Driving Schools

Bates Technical College is honored to host the 2014 conference of the National Association  
of Publicly-Funded Truck Driving Schools Region 1 at Bates’ South Campus, 2201 S. 78th Street, 
Tacoma, WA. 

At the conference, invited carriers will have the opportunity to exhibit equipment that 
represents their companies. If your carrier would like to be involved, please contact us as soon 
as possible so that we can plan appropriately.

The Washington State Patrol, Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration, Washington 
Trucking Association, and the Department of Licensing, along with numerous local and national 
carriers, will present at the conference. We will also host forums to discuss the changes that 
our industry faces in the coming years.  

Please take a moment and mark your calendars to join us for this upcoming event.  

For Participants:  We have reserved a block of rooms at a local hotel. Once we get confirmation of 
your attendance, we will forward to you the room availability and costs.

For Sponsorship: For those of you who wish to have a booth and be recognized in our program 
materials, sponsorships are available at $150. This will also include meals for one person; 
additional staff will be $25 each.

To confirm your reservation for attendance on these dates, or if you have any questions,  
please contact:

Wade Westphal, 253.680.7491, wwestphal@bates.ctc.edu
Dawn Sciglibaglio, 253.680.7500, dsciglibaglio@bates.ctc.edu


